
 
 

Social Media Community Guidelines  

Tri-County Regional Centre for Education’s social media accounts are places for discussing news, events, 

and stories about our community at TCRCE. We ask that all comments be respectful and relevant.  

Given that our social media accounts are public, it’s best practice to refrain from sharing any personal 

information. We reserve the right to remove any comments that we feel are inappropriate or irrelevant. 

These include, but are not limited to: language, links or content that uses spam, profanity, threats, 

misinformation or any oppressive/abusive commentary. 

Additionally, we will remove any content that is discriminatory, disrespectful or violates an individual’s 

or group’s privacy. Some examples of these include comments that are racist, sexist, homophobic, 

misogynistic, transphobic, or promotes bigotry. Finally, any content that encourages or suggests illegal 

activity, discusses unproven accusations, or contains sexually explicit or violent imagery will be removed.  

We also reserve the right to remove and/or block users who are deemed not to be abiding by the 

community guidelines. Please note, we are unable to address particulars on social media accounts. If 

you have a specific concern, please contact your child’s teacher or school administrator directly. For 

other enquiries, visit our contact us page. 

 

 

https://www.tcrce.ca/regional-directory/

